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Stanbridge East, July 4th, 2024 
 
For your information 
 

Hydro Québec Work- chemin Riceburg- complete closure 
 

Hydro Québec has informed us that it will have to carry out work requiring the complete closure of a 
sector (see plan below) of chemin Riceburg.  
 

Obstruction to be expected: 
 
Work is scheduled to begin on Wednesday, July 10th, 2024, in case of rain, Thursday July 11th.  
Duration of work:  from 8:30am to 4:30pm 
Complete closure of the road  
Approximate address of the work: 148, chemin Riceburg 
 

 
 


